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Date: November 28, 2017   

 

To: Kerry Mitchell, Director 

 Department of Human Resources 

 

Re: Objection to MCO 17.05 AND 17.055 

 

 

Dear Director Mitchell, 

 

This objection to File No. 17-801 and File 17-802, received on November 28, 2017, is made within the 

specified seven-day time period in order to preserve the ability of Supervisors to consider items at later 

committee or Board meetings. 

 

The Supervisor reserves the right to withdraw the objection to some or all of the items in the report. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
____________________________                         

James “Luigi” Schmitt 

Chairman, Committee on Personnel 

Supervisory District 6 

 

CC: Shanin Brown, Personnel Committee Coordinator 

 Maggie Daun, Corporation Counsel 

             

 


